CES Newsletter



October 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you and your family doing well. We are off to a busy and exciting start, filled with events, activities, and meaningful learning opportunities. As you know, Homecoming is just around the corner, and we are looking forward to celebrating the many traditions that bring our school and community together. In addition, we have several music and author events on the calendar. Finally, thank you for supporting our recent reunification process—it is a vital part of ensuring safety for our students.

With Homecoming, we greatly appreciate your involvement and support. It is always exciting to see yards decorated as we unite to honor our history and strengthen school pride. Thank you for supporting the D.C. Burgers fundraiser, which provides essential funds for our students' trip to Washington, D.C. We especially appreciate your support of the juniors as they work toward their final fundraising goals for this summer's trip. School will release for CES at 11:45 a.m. on the Friday of homecoming week. As a reminder, students who are not riding the bus should arrive at school each day at 7:40 a.m. or later.

October is packed with opportunities for both learning and celebration. On October 2, we will welcome the *Stand for Kind* band and hear their inspiring message, supported by grant funding. On October 27, nationally recognized author and speaker Kasey McCallister will present to our students during the day and host a parent night at 6 p.m. in the auditorium. Staff who attended his back-to-school professional development session were deeply inspired by his focus on resilience and embracing opportunities—you won't want to miss this chance to hear him. Additionally, author Shawn Harris will be meeting with students on October 8th. It promises to be a great opportunity to focus on literacy.

We also want to thank you for your cooperation with our reunification drill. Practicing this process early in the year has proven effective, and your feedback has helped us make important improvements. We appreciate everyone who remembered to bring identification, as well as those who have updated Infinite Campus emergency contacts. In a real emergency, these steps ensure law enforcement and assisting personnel have accurate information, even if they are not familiar with our community.

Finally, thank you for your continued support of your child's education. We know that balancing academics, activities, and family schedules can be both exciting and stressful at times Your partnership and communication are essential in helping students grow and succeed. Thank you for encouraging your students to read, providing opportunities for them to see you read, and helping them find text that align with their interests and passions. Reading can be a great way to differentiate learning.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Dietz Cokeville K–12 Principal

Upcoming Events

10/2 Stand 4 Kind 1:50 - 2:50

10/3 Parade 10:45 CES release 11:45

10/6-10 6th to Yellowstone

10/8 Author visit Shawn Harris

10/21 Picture retakes

10/23 AR points due

10/23 PTO Halloween Carnival 6 - 8:00 @ CHS

10/27 Author visit Kasey McAllister

11/3 AR party

11/5 Author visit Shelly Brown

11/11 Veteran's Day program

Please let CES know if your student will not be going home as usual on Homecoming Friday.

* CES will dismiss at 11:45 No school lunch served on Friday

